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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting on 
Tuesday, June 3, 2014 at 7:30 PM. The meeting was held in the Chews Landing Fire Station. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Reichert, Ritz, Genzel. 
In Attendance: Captain Zawojski, Admin. Karas 
 
 
Board discussed LOSAP program. Firehouse Software is being setup to handle the LOSAP activity, 
which is integrated with the existing database of response, training, etc. Discussed workload for the 
program along with the financial software migration and the Administrator’s retirement. 
 
Chairman updated the Board re the harassment case. 
 
Comm. Evans had a security camera consultant in to review the Board’s request for coverage in the 
engine room and other minor areas. 
 
A special closed session workshop will be scheduled for June 24, 2014 for personnel reasons. 
 
No further business discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:53 PM by Chair Genzel. 
 
 
Submitted by K. Donahue. 
 
 
 


